
Although the City of Rolling Hills Estates is still reviewing the Governor’s Emergency Mandatory 
Conservation Directives, we do understand that our City is looped into the Cal Water Palos Verdes 
service area which has a required 35% reduction for the whole service area (Tier 4) given the entire 
Palos Verdes Peninsula’s overall water usage (includes 4 cities in all).  We would like to see our City 
called out independently to appropriately and fairly identify our reduction target and hope that can be 
considering during the regulatory drafting.   
 
Should you require any additional information or further clarification, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Alexa Davis 

Assistant to the City Manager 
City of Rolling Hills Estates 
4045 Palos Verdes Dr. North 
Rolling Hills Est., CA 90274 
310 377-1577 ext. 111  
310 377-8341 (fax) 
alexad@rollinghillsestatesca.gov 
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